
For a digital flyer or

to share the news

SCAN HERE

EXTENDED CLOSURE

Avery Parkway Traffic Switch

55-Hour Closure

For additional project information, please visit

octa.net/i5southcounty

Dear Neighbor,

Crews will switch traffic on Avery Parkway to the new

lanes under the freeway and begin reconstructing the

existing lanes between Camino Capistrano and

Marguerite Parkway.

WHEN:

  
10 p.m. Friday, April 5 to 

5 a.m. Monday, April 8 

WHAT TO EXPECT:

Work will include removal of electrical poles,

grinding, paving and striping.

Avery Parkway between Camino Capistrano

and Marguerite Parkway will be closed.

Southbound on- and off-ramp and

northbound on-ramp at Avery will be closed.

The northbound on-ramp will remain open.

Detour routes will be available via Crown

Valley Parkway and Junipero Serra Road.

The schedule is subject to change due to

inclement weather or unforeseen

operational issues.


